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Foster Parent Information 
Sessions for April: 

 

FP CoP Dates:   
Tuesday, April 19th  

at 1:30 p.m.  
& Thursday, April 21st  

at 6:30 p.m. 
Topics to be announced -  
watch your email for more  

information from Tara. 
 

March 30th In-Service has  
been cancelled due to spring break.   

Information for April 
will be emailed as soon  

as it’s available. 

Pathways Office will be closed Friday, April 15th &  
Monday, April 18th for the Easter Break. 

Call the on-call phone with any emergencies. 



Contract Year End is  
March 31st 

 

All receipts for children in your care should be handed in  
as soon as possible before the end of March. 

 

PLEASE NOTE:  Receipts for Recreation or  
Vacation/Camp related items that are to be  

taken from 2021/22 Funds must be dated on or before 
March 31, 2022 and will NOT be paid to foster parents if 

they are handed in after April 30th as the region allows only 
one extra month to bill these costs back.   

Thanks for your cooperation during this busy time of year.  
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Deadline for submissions to the May Newsletter is Wednesday, April 
13th. Send information to marla.schole@pathwaysfamilyservices.com 

or call (780) 442-0113.  New content is appreciated! 
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April 
2022 

Child/Youth Health & Wellness 
Reports due for April 

Please submit to your FCSW  
directly in a separate email 


